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No Smoking Policy 
 

Children’s health and well-being is of the upmost importance for Little Hens Childcare and is a NO 

Smoking Environment.  

 

This rule applies to staff, students, parents, carers, visitors, contractors etc.  

 

It is essential that staff are positive role models to children and promote a healthy lifestyle and they 

must not be seen by our children smoking using e-cigarettes or any vaping device.  

• Staff who wish to smoke must leave the Nursery and find an area to smoke away from the Nursery 

perimeters  

• On returning to the Nursery staff must wash their hands - staff must not touch or interact with 

children until they have done so. If a member of staff smells strongly of Cigarette smoke they will be 

asked to change their clothes. Clothes should be removed or well covered with outdoor clothing to 

stop cigarette smoke lingering on clothes which are worn in close contact with children.  

• Staff must not pre-roll cigarettes within the Nursery 

•  Electronic Cigarettes can not be used in the Nursery 

• Please consider cleaning your teeth to freshen and remove the smell of smell from your breath 

• Staff who escort children on outings must not smoke, use e-cigarettes or any other vaping device 

when in the company of the children. We also request that parents accompanying Nursery children 

on outings refrain from smoking or using e-cigarettes or any other vaping devices whilst caring for 

the children.  

• We respect that it is a personal choice to smoke or using e-cigarettes or any other vaping device, 

although as an organisation we support healthy lifestyles and therefore we can help staff and 

parents to stop smoking by sourcing:  

Factsheets and leaflets Finding out information of local help groups Provide details of the NHS quit 

smoking helpline - www.smokefree.nhs.uk  

We can offer in house support to help stop smoking 

 

http://www.smokefree.nhs.uk/

